
 

 

  
October 3, 2008  
  
Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
P.O. Box 2319  
2300 Yonge Street, 27

th
 Floor  

Suite 2700  
Toronto, M4P 1E4  
  
  
RE: Application to Extend Third Tranche CDM Funding Beyond September 30, 2007   
  
  
Enclosed please find a submission from West Perth Power Inc. requesting an extension of the 
time over which the previously approved conservation and demand management third tranche 
budget is spent.   The initial CDM Plans were submitted and approved as application File No. 
RP-2004-0203/EB-2004-0548.      
    
The details of the request from West Perth Power are enclosed.  The submission requests:  
 

• An extension to December 31, 2008  
 

• Revision of expenditures and  
 

• That the Ontario Energy Board dispose of the proceeding without a hearing pursuant 
to subsection 21(4)(b) of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998.  

 
The change in distribution of the funds will allow West Perth Power Inc. to further assist the 
Government of Ontario in creating a conservation culture.  West Perth Power Inc. will deliver a 
seasonal LED light exchange, a seasonal conservation program and tips newsletter and provide 
incentive to the municipality to replace the old incandescent seasonal decorations with new 
energy efficient LED seasonal decorations.  Through the delivery of the programs West Perth 
Power Inc. will: 
 

• Develop local partnerships for delivering future conservation initiatives; 
 

• Educate customers on energy conservation products and actions; 



 

 

 
• Provide Incentive to customers to implement energy conservation technologies and 

measures; 
 

• Demonstrate energy conservation leadership to the community 
 
 
West Perth Power Inc. feels the programs will compliment and round out their current 
conservation program offering, continue to build awareness within the community, continue to 
assist in the development of a conservation culture and strengthen the relationship between 
West Perth Power Inc and its customers. 
  
Pursuant to the Board’s request ten (10) paper copies and one electronic copy in Adobe 
Acrobat (PDF) format of the application is submitted.    
  
 
Regards, 

  
  

 
 
 

   
Wally Curry 
President, West Perth Power Inc. 
 
 
 


